
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

     8 October 2021 

 

 

To whom it may concern, 

Request for proposal (RFP): COVID-19 PCR testing 

The purpose of this request for proposal (RFP) is to appoint a preferred provider or group of preferred 

providers, through a bidding process, to conduct COVID-19 Polymerase Chain Reaction (PCR) pre-

admission testing for all elective (planned) surgical hospital admissions. 

 

Potential bidders must meet the following criteria to submit a proposal: 

1. The bidder must be a consolidated pharmacy group or group of pharmacies with a minimum of 

30 pharmacies 

2. The pharmacy group or group of pharmacies must be within a 10km radius of a hospital. 

 

The RFP was published on the 7 October 2021 to entities which meet the above criteria. If you qualify to 

submit a proposal, but have not received the bid document by Friday 8 October 2021, please email 

RFPCovidPCR@discovery.co.za 

 

Regards 

 

Alison Panter 

Strategic Risk and Contract Management  

Discovery Health  
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